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12th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers
 
The school photos have been planned for June and the details are below.  I am attaching 2 forms from Nigel Coles the photographers so that you can see the options and costs involved.  More information will be given to you before the sessions.
 
Individual and sibling photos - 10th June
· All Reception children will be photographed (unless you wish to opt OUT)
· All other children must opt IN to be included
· we are hoping to be able to do sibling photos - again you need to opt in for this
Whole school photo - 24th June
· These will include all the children 
· Ordering will need to be very prompt so that we can have these to give you before the end of term.


Best wishes
The School Office
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